2-7-17 Board Meeting-ltem 9
Urban Water Conservation to Implement EO B-29-16
Deadline: 2/6/17 12 noon

From: petersenconstr@aol.com

To: commentletters

Subject: February 8, 2017 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Regulation) 2-3-17
Date: Friday, February 03, 2017 11:55:27 AM SWRCB Clerk

Dear Members of the SWRCB;

As a life-long Californian, | am writing to encourage you not to extend the conservation extended
regulation as it is not necessary. lItis clear that we are no longer in a drought as we are releasing water
on a daily basis to prevent the lakes and dams from overflowing. The Governor has also declared a State
of Emergency for the flooding that has occurred, which makes it even more illogical that this Board is
even considering extending the drought declaration. The snowpack is at an all-time high, it's raining
today throughout the State, and is forecast to continue into the Spring. | believe that the citizens of
California, because of the drought, have become very water conscious and have learned to conserve and
respect their water. They are not water wasters and will be good stewards of the resource without this
Board regulating them.

Thank you for your time.

Nancy Petersen
Hughson, CA
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